
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 24th September 

Baby and toddler coffee morning 

Friday 27th September 

Fund-raisins to be returned 

Saturday 28th September 

9.30am-12.30pm working party 

Thursday 24th October 

Sponsored Bounce-athon 

Friday 4th October 

Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church at 

9.15am 

Autumn Wreath making at 7pm 

Friday 11th October 

Bus Grand opening 2.40pm 

Wednesday 16th October 

School photos 

Wednesday 6th November 

Nursery Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 7th November 

Reception Reading Café 1.30pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Thursday 14th November 

Parents evening 

Wednesday 20th November 

Year 1 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 21st November 

Year 2 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Wednesday 4th December 

Year 2 History workshop with parents 

1.30pm 

Friday 13th December  

Christmas Jumper day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas performance in the church 5pm 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class- 93.2% 

Ruby Class 95.45%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class-98.7%  

Sapphire Class- 93.64% 

Emerald Class- 93.85% 

                   Topaz Class- 99.62% 

Well done to Topaz, Diamond and Ruby for getting over 

94% attendance this week. This is the national average for 

attendance and is expected attendance for our school to 

achieve every week. 

 

Headteacher’s award: 

Reception: Ernie and Leo.S 

Year 1: Leja and Elijah 

Year 2: Freddie.O and Chyna 

Staff: Mrs Hurrell 

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Sapphire Class 

Welcome and congratulations to our newly appointed school 

council members: 

Amelia-Mae, James, Alethea, Joshua, Delilah, Elizabeth, 

Harry.J, Freddie.F, Hashim, Hettie, Elodie and Elsie. 

They will be presented with their badges next week. Please 

do keep these safe, they will need to be returned at the end 

of the academic year. 

 

  

Tesco- we have 10 days left to use the blue 

tokens to vote for our school to win. We would 

love the opportunity to be given money to 

improve our school environment further. 

 

 
Please remember to collect as many pennies as you can to 

place in your raisin box that was sent home. Return these to 

us by 27th September. The class with the largest total will 

win a prize.   


